ART GALLERY

school e-mail or Twitter and have it
displayed in an online gallery
next Friday (15th).
So, f possihle, stock up on art
supplies and we look forward
to seeing yowr work!
(If you do not wish for yowr work
to he displayed, please tell us so
in yowr message).

Thank you, P2 and 3 staff.




